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The Autorité de la concurrence and the Digital Regulation Expertise Cluster 

(PEReN) have signed an agreement specifying the conditions under which 

PEReN will provide the Autorité de la concurrence with technical assistance to 

help it carry out its missions. 

PRESS RELEASE

of 11 May 2021
See the press release

https://www.autoritedelaconcurrence.fr/en/communiques-de-presse/autorite-de-la-concurrence-and-peren-sign-agreement-terms-their-cooperation

